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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

6:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 22, 1990 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

Sally Beals 
J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

The pros and cons relative to open, semi-open and closed 
lunches at the Centerville High School were reviewed by Council. 

Discussion followed relative to Long Range Planning; 
services by the City of Centerville in future years (fire, 
recreation, etc.). This will again be discussed at a future Work 

• Session Meeting. 

Mr. Farquhar reviewed for Council the status of various 
legal matters involving the City of Centerville. He outlined 
legal responsibilities of Councilrnembers pertaining to Ethics, 
Home Rule and the City Charter. 

Mr. Compton advised that he has been approached to 
reconsider Centerville's endorsement regarding the elimination of 
electric trolleys by the Miami Valley Regional Transit Authority. 
A change in endorsement would cause a delay in the removal of 
equipment at the present time. Council concurred not to take an 
active role on this at the present time. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlitt°' 
Clerk of Council 


